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DA 19-711
Released:  July 29, 2019

AVAILABILITY OF INCUMBENT 39 GHZ LICENSEE SHORT-FORM APPLICATIONS (FCC FORM 175-A)
[bookmark: _GoBack]GN Docket No. 14-177
AU Docket No. 19-59

Pursuant to the Notice of Updated 39 GHz Reconfiguration Procedures, the Wireless Telecommunications Bureau, in cooperation with the Office of Economics and Analytics, announces that the Incumbent 39 GHz Licensee Short-Form Applications (FCC Form 175-A) submitted in preparation for Auction 103 are now available to the public.[footnoteRef:3] [3:  Notice of Updated 39 GHz Reconfiguration Procedures et al., Public Notice, DA 19-397, at 13-14, para. 36 (WTB/OEA May 14, 2019).] 

FCC Form 175-A applicants and other interested parties may view submitted FCC Form 175-A applications by searching for them in the Commission’s database on the Commission’s website.  To start a search, go to either auctions.fcc.gov (primary location) or auctions2.fcc.gov (secondary location) and click the Auction Application Search link in the “Public Access” area on the Auction Application System screen.
For further information concerning the FCC Form 175-A, please email 39GHzReconfiguration@fcc.gov or contact the Auctions Division, Office of Economics and Analytics, at (202) 418-0660.
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